From the Chairman

Ms Diane Abbott MP House of Commons London SW1A 0AA

15 October 2010

Dear Ms Abbott

I am pleased to enclose a copy of a new poster produced by the Press Complaints Commission for display in your constituency office.

The poster is designed to publicise how the PCC can help members of the public: dealing with complaints under the Code of Practice we enforce, and preventing harassment by the media of individuals at the centre of news stories. We can also advise on concerns about material that hasn't yet been published. Our services to the public are fast, free and fair.

There is more information about our work at www.pcc.org.uk. The website includes a range of guidance on a number of issues, as well as information about numerous cases ruled on by the Commission. You might also find it helpful to look at the PCC's latest annual review which contains a wealth of information about our work: <a href="https://www.pcc.org.uk/review09">www.pcc.org.uk/review09</a>

Do please encourage any constituent with a concern about the press to use our services. We can offer confidential advice at any time of the day or night and are always happy to explain how we can help people.

With kind regards.

ŝ

From the Chairman

Mr Brian Adam MSP 825-827 Great Northern Road Aberdeen AB24 2BR

15 October 2010

#### Dear Mr Adam

I am pleased to enclose a copy of a new poster produced by the Press Complaints Commission for display in your constituency office.

The poster is designed to publicise how the PCC can help members of the public: dealing with complaints under the Code of Practice we enforce, and preventing harassment by the media of individuals at the centre of news stories. We can also advise on concerns about material that hasn't yet been published. Our services to the public are fast, free and fair.

There is more information about our work at www.pcc.org.uk. The website includes a range of guidance on a number of issues, as well as information about numerous cases ruled on by the Commission. You might also find it helpful to look at the PCC's latest annual review which contains a wealth of information about our work: <a href="https://www.pcc.org.uk/review09">www.pcc.org.uk/review09</a>

Do please encourage any constituent with a concern about the press to use our services. We can offer confidential advice at any time of the day or night and are always happy to explain how we can help people.

With kind regards.

From the Chairman

Mr Leighton Andrews AM 5 Cemetery Road Porth Rhondda CF39 0LG

15 October 2010

### Dear Mr Andrews

I am pleased to enclose a copy of a new poster produced by the Press Complaints Commission for display in your constituency office.

The poster is designed to publicise how the PCC can help members of the public: dealing with complaints under the Code of Practice we enforce, and preventing harassment by the media of individuals at the centre of news stories. We can also advise on concerns about material that hasn't yet been published. Our services to the public are fast, free and fair.

There is more information about our work at www.pcc.org.uk. The website includes a range of guidance on a number of issues, as well as information about numerous cases ruled on by the Commission. You might also find it helpful to look at the PCC's latest annual review which contains a wealth of information about our work: <a href="https://www.pcc.org.uk/review09">www.pcc.org.uk/review09</a>

Do please encourage any constituent with a concern about the press to use our services. We can offer confidential advice at any time of the day or night and are always happy to explain how we can help people.

With kind regards.

From the Chairman

Mr Gerry Adams MLA 53 Falls Road Belfast BT12 4PD

15 October 2010

### Dear Mr Adams

I am pleased to enclose a copy of a new poster produced by the Press Complaints Commission for display in your constituency office.

The poster is designed to publicise how the PCC can help members of the public: dealing with complaints under the Code of Practice we enforce, and preventing harassment by the media of individuals at the centre of news stories. We can also advise on concerns about material that hasn't yet been published. Our services to the public are fast, free and fair.

There is more information about our work at www.pcc.org.uk. The website includes a range of guidance on a number of issues, as well as information about numerous cases ruled on by the Commission. You might also find it helpful to look at the PCC's latest annual review which contains a wealth of information about our work: www.pcc.org.uk/review09

Do please encourage any constituent with a concern about the press to use our services. We can offer confidential advice at any time of the day or night and are always happy to explain how we can help people.

With kind regards.

# PRESS COMPLAINTS COMMISSION



# WE CAN MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD

The Press Complaints Commission is the independent self-regulatory body for the newspaper and magazine industry. We enforce a Code of Practice and work to raise standards in the press.

If you object to something inaccurate or intrusive that has been published about you, then you can come to us for help. We will ensure your voice is heard and get your complaint answered for free. We can also advise on concerns about material that hasn't yet been published or about harassment by journalists. For emergencies, we can be contacted any time of day or night.

Call 0845 600 2757 for immediate assistance or go to www.pcc.org.uk to find out more about the PCC and the Editors' Code of Practice we administer.

PRESS COMPLAINTS COMMISSION